
Memorandum of Understanding for The Tyning Proposal 
 

The Friends of Freshford and Freshford Parish Council are committed to working together to 

implement the Ecology and Diversity Proposal for The Tyning, which was supported by the 

community and approved by the Parish Council.  

The Friends of Freshford will work closely throughout the project with Freshford Parish Council to 

ensure the plans are actioned as stated in the proposal.  

The Parish Council will nominate two councillors to liaise with the Friends of Freshford on the 

proposal; this naturally sits within the areas of responsibility for the Natural Environment and the 

Climate and Nature Emergency roles.  

The Friends of Freshford will deliver a monthly report to the Parish Council confirming the work that 

has taken place in that month and providing detailed implementation plans for the upcoming 

month. Any substantive additions or changes to the proposal will be submitted for agreement to the 

Parish Council.  

The Friends of Freshford will liaise with Freshford Parish Council’s nominated councillors ahead of 

undertaking any work on The Tyning.  

 


	Memorandum of Understanding for The Tyning Proposal

